
6-13-2020 

We had a great day of rebuilding activities at the PRC memorial observatory yesterday.  

We started out in the morning by welding the pier.  Special thanks to Steven Case for his 

welding expertise and hard work on the pier.  The rest of the day we occupied ourselves 

by reassembling the deck, sanding, grilling, solar observing, and staining the deck.  This 

was a really great and successful day.  Those in attendance were Ken Boquist, Rusty 

Case, Steven Case, Byron Davies, John Douglas, Terry Dufek, Dale Hachtel, Alex Holt, 

Hugh Holt, Mary Holt, Alan Sheidler and Eric Sheidler.  Many thanks to everyone who 

participated.   Al 

 

 

 

 







 


